PORT COMMISSION PUBLIC WORKSHOP —May 11, 2022

The Port of Port Townsend Commission met for a Public Workshop
Port Townsend Yacht Club, 2503 Washington Street & online via Zoom

Present: Commissioner Petranek
Executive Director Berg
Deputy Director Toews
Finance Director Berg
Operations Manager Sparks
Harbormaster Ferrero
Recorder Erickson

*Present online viaZoom: Commissioners Hasse & Hanke
Director of Capital Projects & Port Engineer Klontz

. CALL TO ORDER:

Commissioner Petranek opened the Workshop at 9:30 a.m.

II. AGENDA:

e Seasonal 70/75 ton Boatyard Rates
Commissioners and staff discussed the Seasonal Discount rates. In the end, it was
decided to allow current rates to go forward without seasonal discount this coming fall.

Staff will do a comparative rate & availability study to consider for the 2023 rates later
this year.

lll. ADJOURNMENT:

The Workshop adjourned at 10:28 a.m.
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